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COOK INLET SUBAREA CONTINGENCY PLAN 
 

APPENDIX: COOK INLET MARINE FIRE FIGHTING PLAN 

 
The Cook Inlet Marine Firefighting Plan (MFFP) is a stand-alone plan that can appear in conjunction with 
the subarea plan. Updates to the MFFP are maintained by the USCG.  The document can be found online 
at http://private.alaskarrt.org/Files/CookInlet_MFFP.pdf  
 
The Cook Inlet MFFP is currently being updated by the Cook Inlet Harbor Safety Committee (CIHSC) and 
will be incorporated in the new Cook Inlet Harbor Safety Plan, with an anticipated completion date of 
the summer of 2017. The purpose of the CIHSC is to provide a forum for identifying, assessing, planning, 
communicating, and implementing operational and environmental practices beyond statutory and 
regulatory requirements that promote safe, efficient, and environmentally sound maritime operations in 
the Cook Inlet.  
 
Information on this process and committee is available online at  

http://cookinletharborsafetycommittee.org/ 
 
 
 
Please contact Sector Anchorage Planning, U.S. Coast Guard at 907-428-4111 with any questions.  
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